	Pre-K 1 Class Newsletter 
	February 10, 2020

	
Hi,
 
We will be celebrating our friends this week and our furry friends as well! If you would like to email me a picture of your family pet(s) we will play a fun matching game.  If you don’t have a pet, a favorite stuffed animal picture will work as well.  Thanks! 

Valentine mailboxes will be on top of cubbies by Thursday morning in case your child won’t be attending the party.  
Our Valentine’s Day Party will be at 9:30 am on February 14th. Parents and siblings are welcome to join us.  If your child doesn’t normally attend Fridays, we would still love to have them stop by for the party! 

February 14th is a half day with dismissal at 11:30 a.m. 

It might be a good idea to take home water bottles and give them a good scrub.  Thanks!


Thank you to all those who brought snack this week.  Have a great weekend!

--Miss Laura
	

Upcoming Dates:


· February 14th--Half Day 11:30 Dismissal, no after school care

· February 17th--No School 

We will be making “mailboxes” for valentines. If your child would like to bring in valentines to hand out, they are welcome to do so.  We have 24 kids in class and it’s easiest to just write (or have your child practice) their name on the “from” line.  However, I can provide you a class list of first names if you would like one.  Just let me know.  You can hand them out with your child at drop-off or leave them in their cubby area in a bag and teachers can help hand out later in the morning.  Our mailboxes will be on top of cubbies on Valentine’s Day.
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